
General Committee Meeting 16 Nov 1950 

 

Present: - A Hobson (Cap), W O Bolt, W Brown, H H Cawthron, F Cooper, N S Dale, J H Firth, J Harrop, 

V Haworth, H Swallow, T H E D Turner& N L Wright. 

 

Minutes of the last Meeting held October 19th were read and confirmed. 

 

Minutes of the Handicap, House and Green Sub Committees were approved and adopted. 

 

Accounts amounting to the sum of £208-18-7 were passed for payment as follows: - Anglo-American 

Oil Co Ld £8-15-3, S Cartwright Ld £1-3-0, North Western El Board £17-6-4, J Ridyard & Sons Ld  

£91-10-0, E B Hartley £4-10-0, Hurst Laundry Ld £1-10-11, Tom King £16-9-3, Burgess & Dyson £1, J 

Andrew & Co Ltd £2-15-0, W Brown & Son Ld £4-19-0, R Cordingley £53-19-10. 

Col W Barratt of Mottram Old Road Stalybridge (Proposed by R Wood & Seconded by T H E D Turner 

was elected to membership by ballot. 

 

The Secretary reported on outstanding subscriptions 

 

A letter was received from a Member of the South Bradford G C asking if we could accommodate a 

party of about 40 on the last Sunday in May, or the 1st Sunday in June and the Sec was instructed to 

reply favourably and give the details asked for.  

 

The Secretary submitted tenders for interior painting & decoration of the Locker Rooms, Pro’s Shop, 

The Dining Room, and the Steward’s Quarters and it was Resolved: That the tender of L Millin & Son 

(£209) be and hereby is accepted. 

 

The question of the difficulty in obtaining fuel during the winter months was discussed and it was 

decided that the Secretary arrange for coke burning grates to be fixed in the Dining Room and 

Smoke Room by the North Western Gas Board. 

 

It was reported that the Social Committee were organising a New Years Social and Dance at the Club 

on Friday December 29th from 8 to 2 a.m. and requested that an application be made for an 

extension of the Liquor Licence until 1 30 a.m. This was agreed to. A request was also made for the 

use of the whole of the Club Premises by the Social Committee for this event. After a long discussion 

it was decided that the Committee could not agree to the use of the Smoke Room by the Ladies. 

 

A complaint was brought forward regarding the congestion on the first Tee on Sundays between the 

hours of 1 p.m. and 1.45 p.m. and of Ladies Four-Ball matches starting off whilst men’s fourball 

matches were waiting on the Tee and the hold up caused thereby. It was decided that the Secretary 

convey the feelings of this Committee to the Lady Captain and Secretary and emphasise the 

Provisions of Rule 7 (4). 

 

A letter was received from the PGA respecting proposed pension scheme for Golf Professionals and 

it was decided that no action be taken. 

 

A prize was received from Dr Sargent who is retiring and leaving the District, and the Secretary was 

directed to convey the thanks of this Committee to Dr Sargent along with our best wishes for the 



future. 

 

The Meeting closed with a hearty vote of thanks to the Captain. 

                                                                                                                                                               A Hobson                                         

.                                                                                                                                                             21/12/50 


